
LTUSD improvements subject of
TV broadcast
Larry King’s “In View” segment about Lake Tahoe Unified School
District has been released.

The school board last year agreed to spend $27,900 on the
venture.

Besides being aired on national television, the district will
be left with professional footage that it may use in other
venues as a marketing component.
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